## **Littledean Church of England Primary School**

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



Loving one another, building each other up

Monday 11th October 2021

Dear parents/carers,

As harvest is approaching, we, the school council, have decided to start collecting for the Forest Food Bank who provide food to people who may need it. Due to the financial shortages created during Covid-19, more people and families are in need.

If you are able to donate, please bring in any of the following items by Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> October:

- Toothpaste
- Tooth Brushes
- Toilet rolls
- Rice pudding
- Jelly
- Noodles
- Sponge pudding
- Tinned fish
- Tinned tomatoes
- Coffee
- Jam
- Custard
- Instant mash
- Tinned vegetables
- Tinned potatoes



All of these foods will be received and appreciated by the foodbank themselves and also by the people who need them. It would be extremely kind and generous to donate. Please don't send in any pasta or baked beans as they are already high in stock.

Thank you for your support and kindness.

Yours sincerely

Littledean CE Primary School School Council.

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick

